
   

Aquarium?   

 

It can be very harmful to our local environment to                                    
empty out aquariums into natural or man-made waterways. 

 

Many aquarium plants and animals are non-native and can wreak  
havoc on our local environment. 

 

If you must part with plant or animal species, first try to find a 
good home for them. 
 

 For information on aquarium disposal, including their contents, please 
 contact the following organization: 

 

  City of Bloomington Animal Shelter 
  3410 S. Walnut St. 
       Bloomington, IN 47403 

             (812) 349-3492 

         www.bloomington.in.gov/animalshelter  
 

 

 
 

   


